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,

Gentlemen:

Subject: Combined Inspection 30-01300/80-01; 70-02749/80-01

This refers to your letter dated May 19, 1980, in response to our letter
dated April 24, 1980.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions you
documented in response to our correspondence. However, your letter has
been reviewed and additional information is found to be needed.

In response to item A, you failed to indicate how you would ensure that
all personnel working in your restricted area (nuclear medicine) would
be properly instructed in all applicable revisions of NRC regulations
and your license. You have indicated that identified surveys and dose ,

calibrator checks are now being performed, and this is responsive to 1

items B.2 and B.3. However, you ns .d to assure that personnel are aware
of all appropriate requirements and that all requirements are followed.

In response to itr B, you have indicated that weekly wipe tests of your
sealed sources are ceing performed and the results recorded. This test
is only required to be performed at six month intervals, but must have a
sensitivity of 0.005 microcuries. You have failed to provide information
that the test you are now performing has the required sensitivity.

please respond to this office within seven (7) days of receipt of this !
letter a written statement containing the requested information.
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phn D. Kinneman, Chief
5terials Radiological Protection
Section

cc:
Thomas Anastasio, Assistant Administrator
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